INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLC WORKS

DATE: June 30, 2012

TO: Temi Fashmg tormv@r Program Administrator
riert

FROM: Steve Dewne rogram nager — Waste Management Division

RE: Marin County Certified Unified Program Agency (CUPA) Business
Inspections

In order to assist the Marin County Stormwatar Pellution Prevention Program’s
{MCSTOPPP) effort to mitigate impacts to stormwater from commercial and industrial
activities, the Marin County Certified Unified Program Agency (CUPA) referred all

~ potential storm drain and/or runoff concerns witnessed during our regular inspections
conducted July 1, 2011 through jfune 30, 2012.

Additionally, during inspections, CUPA inspectors also check for proximity of storm

drains to garage bay doors and recommend that contingency plans be in placein case of
spills. '
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